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Office of the President 
P.O. Box 1250 Saipan, MP 96950 

Phone: (670) 234-5499 
Fax: (670) 234-1270 

July 14, 1995 

Mr. Herman T. Guerrero 
President 
Third CNMl Constitutional Convention 
Saipan, MP 96950 

Dear Mr. Guerrero: 

Place accept the sincere thanks of the faculty, staff and students of the College for 
the conscientious work and long hours you have been giving for the good of all of 
us in your deliberations at the Constitutional Convention. 

I know that the demands of your work are unusually heavy. But I hope that you can 
take the time to meet with some members of the Board of Regents and key NMC 
staff to discuss some niatters of critical concern to the higher education of our 
people. 

So as not to intrude on your busy schedule, we hope that you can meet with us on 
Tuesday morning, July 18th, at 7 a.m. for breakfast at the Pacific Gardenia Hotel 
dining room. We look forward to seeing you then. 

Sincerely, 

President 

RSVP to Bernie Alepuyo at 235.-6991 
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